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DEPENDENT 
Psalms of Thanksgiving 

Psalm 107:1-14 
 

Let the Redeemed of the Lord Give Him Thanks (vv 1-3) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
There are times we wander away from God (vv 4-9) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
There are times we sit in darkness (vv 10-16) 
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Nov. 08, 2020 

 

Welcome      Michael Ingram 

     

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD VIDEO 

 

 

“Immortal Invisible” 

 

 

“Great I Am” 

 

Prayer 

 

“At Your Name” 

 

 

 

Message      Michael Ingram 

Dependent 

Psalms of Thanksgiving 

Psalm 107:1-14 

 

 

Invitation 

 

“Trust In You” 

 

 

 

Closing Prayer 

 



Birthdays 

Sunday, Nov. 8th 

Worship Service @  8:00 a.m. 

Sunday School 9:00 a.m. All ages!! 

Worship Service @ 10:15 a.m. 

 Deacon Meeting 4:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, Nov. 11th 

Bible Journaling Class: Wed. 6:00-7:00 p.m. 

          Check out info in bulletin. 

 Bible Study 6:00 p.m. 

 Youth, 3rd floor 6:00 p.m. 

 Children’s Choir 5:30 p.m. 

Thursday, Nov. 12th 

Choir Social, 6:00 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall,  

 See Announcement in bulletin. 

Sunday, Nov. 15th 

            Ryan Limbaugh, Speaker 8:00 a.m. 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. All ages!!     
 Worship Service @ 10:15 a.m. 

 

 Men’s Spiritual Renewal Services 

 Breakfast 7:00-8:00 a.m. 

 

Nov. 8th-Nov. 15th 

Nov. 10th 
Pep Waits 
Nov. 12th 

Carol Martin 
Katt Teel 

Chris Tierce 
Ashlyn Bain 
Nov. 13th 

Michelle Jones 
Nov. 14th 

Lois Blackerby 
Randy Houck 
Jim McAlister 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Choir Social 
 Thursday, Nov. 12th 

6:00 p.m.  
In the Fellowship Hall 

 
You may bring a dish 

to share and/or a  
Dessert.  

SHOEBOX PACKING PARTY 
Sunday, Nov. 22nd @ 9:00 a.m. 

Please begin bringing collected items to the 
church. (Boxes are at different locations in the 
church, or bring to Holly’s office) You can also 
give an offering to go toward purchasing items. 
See Holly for questions. 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

Bible Journaling Class 
We are having another Bible  
Journaling class starting 
Wed., Nov. 4th from 6:00 –
7:00 p.m.. If you are interest-
ed please let Cynthia Baker 
or Shelia Harper know. You 
will need colored pencils, a 
good polymer Eraser, and an 
outlining pen. (#.05 micron 
black pen is good) 

UPCOMING YOUTH EVENTS!!! 
 

Nov. 15th we will have a spaghetti lunch 
plate (to go plate) that people can  

Purchase to help FUND kids to go to 
Winter Xtreme. 

 
Nov. 18th will be youth Thanksgiving 
Dinner. ANYONE who would like to 

bring a dish, please see Whitney Grimes 
or Kevin Ward. 

 
Winter Xtreme dates are Dec. 28-30 

 
Parents or Young people if you have any 
questions please see Whitney or Kevin. 

The PHCC Announces the  
opening of the Open Spaces  
Sacred Places “Timeless Seasons 
In The Sun” Garden for public 
viewing. Individuals and groups 
(Sunday School classes, Study 
Clubs) are invited to take the  
Audio Tour to learn the meaning 
of the “Timeless Seasons In the 
Sun” Open Spaces Sacred Places 
Garden and for a time of rest 
and reflection. Open Daily for 
self guided tours. Piedmont 
Health Care Center, Roundtree 
Drive. 

I would like to thank my Church 
Family at FBC for all your prayers, 
visits, food, and calls during all my 
sickness and stays in the hospital. I 
could not handle all that I do  
without you all.  
                    Love, Lois Brittain 

To Our Church Family of FBC: The staff 
would like to thank the Church and each 
individual for the kind thoughts and love 
shown us in the cards and other gifts we 
received. The prayers you have sent up to 
our Heavenly Father for us is greatly  
appreciated. It is a joy to serve with you. 
Pastor Michael, Joe Wingard, Kevin Ward 
Holly Busby, Kathy Robinson, Sandy  
Phillips and April Weatherbee. 
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